
 
Wetheringsett children have been celebrating all their 
achievements this summer despite the pandemic. They 
have blossomed this term and we are very proud of their 
perseverance and achievements.  

The children were delighted to have Reverend Julia back 
into school to help us celebrate Pentecost in EYFS and KS1.  

 

 

 

We were very proud of Brooklyn and Lola for being shortlisted 
in the top 100 children out of 5000 entries in the Character 
creation competition.  

 

 

Playground developments 

After a tyre donation we were donated lots of top soil 
from the help of a local farmer. We started to make  
flower beds with the children. We are very thankful to 
all the parents and local residents who have donated 
materials, seeds and bulbs. The children have 
thoroughly enjoyed developing the playground and 
have shown determination and respect for others ideas.  

 

 

 

This year the children have grown, 
strawberries, radish, beans, peas 
and potatoes in their vegetable 
beds.  

 

 

 

 

We had great fun during science week carrying out a range of 
different experiments. The children enjoyed learning about colour.  

 


